
  

  

 

NBSC Study Circle   
As a part of its continuous endeavour towards excellency, the NBSC Study Circle, on 

01 February 2021, discussed the proposals of the Union Budget 2021 -22 and its 

implications to NABARD.  

Sri Sanjay K Talukdar made a presentation bringing out the salient features of the 

budget proposals and their probable implications for NABARD. 

The Principal, Vice-Principal, Faculty Members and other staff members actively 

participated in the discussion. 

The presentation and few photographs taken for the occasion are attached.    

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


